architecture

October 1, 2010

RE: Letter of Recommendation
Steven Koski
337 Schooner Lane
Carbondale, CO 81623

To Whom It May Concern:
I have known Steven Koski for over ten years, both as a personal friend and business associate.

As a licensed architect I have worked with Steven, in his role as General Contractor, on a number of
custom single family residential projects in the Roaring Fork Valley.

Throughout our working relationship I have observed Steven’s professionalism, concern for quality,
attention to details, and commitment to completing a successful project. His ability to supervise and
manage projects is commendable and he makes himself available to complete the specific tasks at
hand.

Mr. Koski has always been honest, reliable and trustworthy in his business practice and his work
consistently meets and exceeds the standards of the industry.

He makes every effort to work closely with his clients, consultants and sub-contractors, and to
produce a final product that all parties are pleased with. I know that his previous clients would not
hesitate to use his services again.

I also look forward to working with Steven on future building projects and recommend him in
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